FAASTeam presents:

VMC Clubs - Winter Flying -

I love winter flying. With cold, clear weather, the
plane climbs so much better and often the
visibility is great. There can be some downsides.
Let's talk about how to overcome some of the
winter weather problems. Come share your
experiences.

And the question of the month, a two-parter: We
all know that it is important with two pilots on
board to designate the PIC. But can that change
enroute? And, when flying in simulated weather
conditions, who is the safety pilot?

Directions: Take 1-470 to Exit 9, Douglas Drive / Lee's
Summit Road. Turn North. At the bottom of the hill, turn right

and follow the road to the end. The hangar is on the west
side of the parking lot. Lost? Call me - 816-868-7655

A message from the National FAASTeam Manager
Invite a fellow pilot to the next WINGS Safety Seminar in your area.
Sign up for the FAA's safety services at www.FAASafety.gov!

Love It?
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